MORRIS HEDSTROM LTD.

25th September, 1957.

The Marine Superintendent,
W.R. Carpenter & Co.
S UV A,

Dear Sir,

X B85
at the end
appreciated

of this inspecti

Plea e confirm that ydu propose to have this
survey attended to when due at the dnd of this year.
Y urs faithfully,
S _HEDSTROM LIMITED

(H.0.E. PALMER)
HOEP: SW8. SHIPPING MANAGER

¥

015390 ~0l8d04'-p 235



